
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Signed 

 

 

On behalf of the  

Institute of Cemetery and Crematorium Management 

This is to certify that  

Cllr. Mark Bateman 

Attended the one-day on-site training session entitled:  

Memorial Management Inspection Workshop 

Given under the common seal of the Institute 

7 May 2025 


